
Dear RSLI Members and Friends, 
 
Mark your calendars now for the 2022-23 RSLI season. We’ll be meeting every second 
Saturday (only deviation being April 13th), and we hope to see many of you at our opening 
meeting on Sept. 10th from 10-12:30. This will be a ‘hybrid’ meeting (on Zoom and in person) 
conducted by our own Music Director, Rachel Begley. We expect the balance of our meetings 
(with the exception of May 13th) to be in-person only. To attend in person, it will be necessary to 
email an image of your COVID vaccination card (or Empire Pass) to Rachel in advance. In order 
to be included in a Zoom session you must register by paying your meeting fees (via PayPal or 
Venmo) well in advance of the meeting date, after which you will receive a link to the ZOOM 
meeting and the music we will be playing. Just make sure we have your current email address. 
If you have any questions at all about how to join us, please get in touch right away 
(RSLIPres@yahoo.com).  
 
RSLI will continue to practice social distancing and encourage masking when not actively 
playing; and on the side of caution, we will not offer coffee, tea and snacks at "Coffee Break" - 
but you are welcome to bring your own. 

Stay well, keep practicing, come join RSLI for the joy of playing with others! 


